
 

 

 

17 March 2021 

 

TGA Licence Update 

 

We have today received the final close out report from the TGA and ANO confirms that, 

subject to the final responses, the TGA licence for Brisbane for bulk intermediate sunscreen 

and other dispersions should be issued in the next 2 weeks. 

The Board extends its thanks to all staff involved in the TGA audit and the TGA inspector for 

his comprehensive review of our manufacturing procedures.  

ANO Product Development 

ANO is in the final steps of testing four new organic dispersions and anticipates they will be 

available to distributors and manufacturers in early May. 

The total product offering will be extended to: 

• 6 organic zinc and zinc-based powders 

• 4 organic zinc-based dispersions  

• 4 current zinc-based dispersions 

• 4 premium zinc-based dispersions which demonstrate higher rated SPF 

• 4 bulk SPF50+ rated intermediate sunscreen products 

Our first premium bulk intermediate has been rated by Dermatest at SPF64.5 after in-vivo 

testing. A further eight bulk dispersions are in various stages of testing in Australia and 

Canada. 

 

 
Authorised by: 
Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 
Managing Director 


